
GENERAL INFORMATION REGARDING CHURCH REOPENING 
 

• The Church, including weekdays, will be opened up 30 minutes before each Mass 
starting Saturday May 30th at 7:00am.   

• Seating for all Masses will initially be on a first come first serve basis.  
• Parishioners cannot enter Church on their own but must wait to be seated by a 

member of the Hospitality Team.   
• Parishioners must enter the Church through the main entrance only.  
• Parishioners cannot choose where they will sit.  
• No one being seated can save a seat for a family member.   
• Because of social distancing requirements, seating will be limited.  Parishioners 

are encouraged to consider attending one of the new Masses, Saturday at 
7:00pm or Sunday at 6:30pm.  

• All Masses will be live-streamed via Facebook (Immaculate Conception Church 
Lihue).  

• All parishioners will be required to wear a mask or face covering during Church.  
Masks can be removed when receiving Holy Communion but put back on after 
consuming the Body of Christ.   

• Holy Communion will be by hand only.  
• Parishioners receiving Holy Communion will wait for Hospitality Ministers to 

direct them to the appropriate Communion station.  
• Holy Communion will be distributed to parishioners who could not be seated due 

to the Church being at full capacity but watched the Mass via Facebook in the 
parking lot.  

• Parishioners should not exit Church on their own but should wait for a Hospitality 
Minister to direct them.  

• Parishioners, with the exception of those in the balcony, will exit Church through 
the main entrance only.  Parishioners sitting on the balcony will exit through the 
side door at the back of a Church.  

• Before exiting Church, parishioners are being asked to sanitize/clean the pews 
and kneelers where they are sitting with sanitized wipes to be supplied to them 
by a Hospitality Minister.  

• Candles cannot be lit before or after Mass. Candles can be purchase at the Parish 
Office during the week.  

• Bulletins and other materials will not be handed out.  
• No post-Mass fellowship for the time being.  
• Baptism fonts/holy water stoops will remain empty.  
 


